
 
Morning Humor 
A surgeon was invited to Thanksgiving dinner at a friend's 
house.  The host deftly carved the turkey and said, "I'd make a 
pretty good surgeon, don't you think?"  The surgeon replied, 
"Anybody can take it apart. Let's see you put it back together 
again." 
 
An officer while walking his beat sees a lady walking a skunk 
along the sidewalk.  He says, "Hey lady, why do you have the 
skunk?"  "This is my Social Distancing Support Animal!" 
 
The elevator in our building malfunctioned one day, leaving 
several of us stranded. Seeing a sign that listed two emergency 
phone numbers, I dialed the first and explained our situation. 
After what seemed to be a very long silence, the voice on the 
other end said, "I don't know what you expect me to do for you. 
I'm a psychologist."  "A psychologist?" I replied. "Your phone is 
listed here as an emergency number. Can't you help us?" 
"Well," he finally responded in a measured tone. "How do you 
feel about being stuck in an elevator?" 
 
A Sunday School teacher of pre-schoolers was concerned that 
his students might be a little confused about Jesus Christ 
because of the Christmas season emphasis on His birth. He 
wanted to make sure they understood that the birth of Jesus 
occurred for real.  He asked his class, "Where is Jesus today?" 
Steven raised his hand and said, "He's in heaven."  Mary was 
called on and answered, "He's in my heart."  Little Johnny, 
waving his hand furiously, blurted out, "I know, I know! He's in 
our bathroom!!!"  The whole class got very quiet, looked at the 
teacher, and waited for a response. The teacher was completely 
at a loss for a few very long seconds. Finally, he gathered his 
wits and asked Little Johnny how he knew this.  Little Johnny 
said, "Well... every morning, my father gets up, bangs on the 
bathroom door, and yells, 'Good Lord, are you still in there?!'" 
  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

This seems to 
be the official 
picture of that 
new Lundquist.  
I realize some 
of you may 
have seen it 
already as 
there were 277 
likes and 82 
comments of 
facebook 
where I stole a 
copy.  Good 
job Wyatt and 
also Rebecca 
who probably 
did most of the 
work.  We wish 
you the best 
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Glad not to be a 

turkey this week! 
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Suddenly, a tiny yet b 

 

eautiful fairy appeared on their table.  

She said, 'For being such an 

exemplary married couple and for 

being to each other for all this 

time, I will grant you each a wish.'  

 

Winthrop Club 
      Pop 33 
     Welcome 



                                        Meeting Schedule 
 

Meetings will be by Zoom.  Watch for Ray Peterson’s email on 
how to connect.  Next meeting will be Dec15th.  Watch your email 

for alternatives to our traditional Christmas activities. 
The Board will meet Dec 1st at 1:00 to discuss the Budget then on 

the 7th for regular board business.   If you would like to attend 
any of the board meetings contact President Rick for the Zoom 
connection information.  We are trying right now to put together 
a virtual meeting where our 2020 graduates can tell us of their 

year and get a presentation of scholarship checks.  We are trying 
for mid-morning Dec 22nd as we have found college students and 

some Kiwanians like to sleep in. 
 
 
 

 
You got a look last week at the tree Winthrop Kiwanis secured 
for the Town of Winthrop.  Here is another showing the 
contributions of time equipment and abilities of our crews.  You 
guys are phenomenal.  And in its traditional site in front of city 
hall it looks great. 
 
 
 

Stuff to consider. 
 
Please keep Carl Miller in your thoughts.  His neighbors reported 
an ambulance took him to the hospital Saturday. 
 
Manger Mall happens this weekend and Gloria Herron was 
looking for a few good hands to help.  Gloria (425-876-3896) 
 
Ranger Rick is the guy to talk to for a spot getting food to 
families with Neighbors Helping Neighbors.  We usually provide 
a bunch of useful people.  Rick (509-341-4423) 
 
 

The Saturday after 
Thanksgiving has 
been a favorite time 
with Kiwanians and 
Key Club providing 
pictures with Santa 
and all the fun stuff 
we included.  2020 
has been terrible 
with no Santa, no 
model railroad, no 
craft tables and 
none of the fun of 
doing it all.  The 
after events 
fireworks were 
spectacular and 
give us hope for 
next year but Damn 
that virus.  
 


